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Treynor Community School District 
Board Work Session 
Tuesday, Mar. 21, 2017 - 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
The work session was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Board President Amy Graber.   
 
Roll Call:  Present – Board Members Gary Funkhouser, Sally Myers and Amy Graber.   
Absent – Board Members Erica Schnepel and Heidi Guttau-Fox. 
Also Present – Supt. Kevin Elwood and Board Secretary Doreen Mowery. 
 
Facility planning Steering Committee members present:  Tim Navara, Gary McNeal, Dave Danker, Keith 
Christensen, Tim Dickmeyer, Janey Mass, and Jeff Schoening. 
 
There were no members of the public present. 
 
Travis Squires, Managing Director from Piper Jaffray presented a Capital Projects Financing Review.  
Topics discussed included general bonding and taxing information about Treynor CSD, the maximum 
General Obligation bonding capacity and the various components of Capital Project funds. 
 
BCDM representatives Pat Carlson, Bob Mabrey and Nick Bender provided an update with information 
and preliminary costs on potential High School renovations/additions, Elementary School traffic 
improvements, and transportation facilities. 
 
Moved by board member Graber seconded by board member Meyers to adjourn the work session.   
 
The work session was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Amy Graber, President     Doreen Mowery, Board Secretary 
 


